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Re: Docket No. STN50-437; Request for Information

oirator Generic Task Action Plans A-2 and A-36
Power Systems Technology

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

This letter is in response to the request for information
transmitted by your letter of August 17, 1981. Offshore
Power Systems has reviewed NUREG-0609, " Asymmetric Blowdown
Loads on PWR Primary Systems" and NUREG-0612, " Control of
Heavy Loads at Nuclear Power Plants". On the basis of our
review we agree to implement the Staff positions set forth
in these documents during the final design of the Floating
Nuclear Plant. Reference to Sections 9.1.4 and 15.5.3 of
the Plant Design Report will demonstrate that Offshore Power
Systems has already given consideration to the general concerns
addressed in both NUREG-0609 and NUREG-0612.
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P. B. Haga

CC: V. W. Campbell
A. R. Collier
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